[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]100 YeaRrs oF GROWING
WISCONSIN LEADERS:
4-H YOUTH DEVELOPMENT




Calling All 4-H Members, Families, Leaders and 4-H Alums!

The Wisconsin Museum of Quilts & Fiber Arts will be Celebrating 100 Years of 4-H Fiber Arts in an exhibit called “From the Heart”, on display in the museum gallery from April 9-June 22, 2014!  We are looking for fiber art items that would come from projects such as clothing, knitting, crocheting, and macramé, needlepoint, counted cross-stitch, basketry, home environment and cultural arts. We are looking for high quality individual projects, generational families who have all participated in one fiber medium; and projects that show a beginning project and skills developed with a recent project. If you or family members have been a 4-H’er in the last 100 years we would like to hear from you! Be sure to spread this request to all 4-H alums. 
 Discover how you can participate in this celebration of 4-H creativity gathered from the four corners of Wisconsin.  Due to space limitations WMQFA will be accepting photo submissions of individual, generational or group work. Selections made from these photos will be included in the special 4-H celebration exhibit. Kits used for any media are not acceptable.  
Please submit a submission form and digital photo (preferred) labeled with title, date of completion, maker, and dimensions, if hanging work to curator@wiquiltmuseum.com or mail a printed submission form and photo of the fiber project with above information to Wisconsin Museum of Quilts & Fiber Arts, Attn: Norma Klimpke, P.O. Box 562, Cedarburg, WI 53012.  All information must be received by 4:00 p.m. on March 1, 2014.  (Photos will not be returned.)  
WMQFA will provide all reasonable security and take all reasonable precautions to protect exhibited project work.  Projects will be selected and everyone will be notified the week of March 17, 2014. Exhibitor will receive a WMQFA lender contractual agreement according to WMQFA policies. 
Thank you for helping the museum “Celebrate 100 Years of 4-H Fiber Arts”.  Feel free to contact Norma Klimpke at (262) 546-3000 or email curator@wiquiltmuseum.com with any questions.

Sincerely,

Luella Doss and Norma Klimpke - WMQFA Exhibition Co-Curators

Kay Buelke Schroeder - WMQFA Guest Curator
N50 W5050 Portland Road, P.O. Box 562, Cedarburg, WI 53012

262-546-0300      www.wiquiltmuseum.com     info@wiquiltmuseum.com
Wisconsin Museum of Quilts & Fiber Arts, Inc. is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization


